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Game of Thrones Tarot
In this groundbreaking book that places
Rootwork in its rightful spot among other
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magickal
offers a fun and practical guide to improving
your life with the help of African American
folk magick. Rootwork begins with the basics,
from explanations about the magickal powers
of the four elements (air, earth, fire, and
water) to instructions on creating talismans,
charms, and mojo bags. Also included are
spells to help you: find your soul mate spice
up your sex life get a new job improve your
health discover your inner muse Accessible
and easy to use, Rootwork offers the insights
of a time-honored tradition as a means of
self-empowerment and spiritual growth.

Ancestral Path Tarot
Touchstone Tarot
Talented artist Patrick Valenza presents
uniquely alternative interpretations of
traditional tarot with symbolism inspired by
childhood dreams and visions. This fully
illustrated book takes you behind the scenes
of Deviant Moon to glimpse the creative
inspiration and artistic technique that gave
rise to this popular tarot deck. Patrick also
offers expanded meanings and interpretations,
for both upright and reversed card positions.

The Essential Tarot
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Tarot is much more than mere pictures on
cards, the pictures are physical symbols for
spiritual concepts. The images are symbolic
representation of archetypal forces and/or
beings which have always existed and have
been identified and passed on to us by
ancient initiates and which provide a focus
for us to use in self-initiation, spiritual
development, and the perception of hidden
wisdom. The tarot deck included in this
beautiful set was commissioned around 1451 by
the Visconti and Sforza families, and it is
one of the oldest tarot decks in existence.
The images on the cards have been faithfully
recreated, showing members of the Sforza and
Visconti families in period garments. The
borders of the elegant cards are adorned with
gold metallic ink. The accompanying book
provides a history of Visconti-Sforza cards,
35 of which are now in the collection of the
Pierpont Morgan Library in New York City. The
symbolism of the different cards is
described, along with explanations of
different ways to arrange the cards when
seeking information about different aspects
of life. This beautiful gift box holds the
book and card deck side by side, with a
purple satin reading cloth folded and placed
underneath the book.

Everyday Tarot Mini Tarot Deck
A unique deck that highlights the legends of
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world
cultures. The cards uncover personal
spirituality through examining the traditions
of our ancestors.

The Jungian Tarot Deck
Discover simple techniques for incorporating
the wisdom of tarot into your daily self-care
routine with this approachable guide Selfcare is an important daily ritual to
everyone’s lifestyle. But it is about more
than simply pampering yourself in a bubble
bath or getting a manicure. It’s about
connecting and understanding your true self.
That’s where the magic of tarot comes in—it
puts you in touch with your hidden fears and
secret hopes, weaknesses and strengths. These
revealing cards do more than simply predict
the future. They offer essential, insightful
messages from your subconscious, showing a
new perspective on how to achieve personal
growth. Tarot for Self-Care uncovers how to
make the most out of your daily tarot
practice with mindful readings, pre-reading
rituals, daily one-card check-ins, practices
to explore your intuition, and more. You can
think problems over by laying out a spread,
ask the cards yes or no questions, or explore
your intuitive skills. It will definitely be
worth adding these techniques to your tarot
self-care toolbox.

Animal Tarot Cards
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Dr. Robert Wang developed The Jungian Tarot
as a "visual gateway into the complexities of
Jungian psychology" to aid in the process of
active imagination proposed by Carl Jung. The
22 Major Arcana represent Jungian archetypes
of the collective unconscious. The figures
are visually presented with archways and
circular mandalas, which aid in meditation.
The court cards depict family roles: father,
mother, daughter and son. The deck is a
companion to the Jungian Tarot Trilogy by
Robert Wang.

Hermetic Tarot
Let the spooky citizens of Halloween Town
guide your tarot practice with this
sumptuously illustrated tarot deck inspired
by Tim Burton’s classic animated film The
Nightmare Before Christmas. Disney’s iconic
holiday film The Nightmare Before Christmas
is now an enchanting tarot set, offering a
frightful-but-friendly take on the
traditional 78-card deck. This set features
all your favorite characters from Jack
Skellington to Mr. Oogie Boogie to Sandy
Claws himself in gorgeous original
illustrations based on classic tarot
iconography. Featuring both major and minor
arcana, the set also comes with a helpful
guidebook explaining each card’s meaning, as
well as simple spreads for easy readings.
Packaged in a sturdy, decorative gift box,
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hauntingly charming tarot deck is the
perfect gift for the The Nightmare Before
Christmas fan or tarot enthusiast in your
life.

Tarot of the Spirit
How do you relate to the fool? Who is the
star in your life? What is your yearly spread
looking like? Record your tarot readings and
interpretations in this new journal featuring
artwork from the best-selling deck: Tattoo
Tarot. The journal includes illustrations and
meanings for all the cards for reference use,
plus space to record three, five, and tencard spreads as well as to meditate on deeper
questions. A must-have for fans of Tattoo
Tarot and for all budding tarot readers.

El Tarot Del Circulo Sagrado
You have a role to play in the theater of
life. Magick Tarot will draw back the curtain
of your personal story revealing all the
characters, actions, and emotions that
spotlight your life lessons and how to grow
into your full potential. Employing Jungian
archetypes, Astrology, Numerology and the
Kabala as different lenses, you will see an
authentic reflection and acquire the specific
tools you need to evolve. Magick Tarot is
unique in the field by also giving you
insight into the socio-political realm and
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to be most effective as an activated
participant on the world stage. This book is
a 21st century take on the ancient art of
Tarot, exceeding old gender, class, and
national limitations, by looking at the world
as one community on the cusp of a new
consciousness that sees all life as
interconnected. You will find insights into
any questions relating to the human condition
from very personal advice to revelations
about archetypal influences that are at play
in your life. There is a detailed chapter
about how to do a reading that includes a
step-by-step methodology that is accessible
to all levels of experience.

The Easiest Way to Learn the TarotEver!!
Rootwork
Tarot del Toro
The creepy, kooky companion volume to the
altogether ooky Halloween-themed Tarot!"Do
not Spook until Spooken to!"Instead, check
out the rich collection of Halloween lore
mouldering between the covers of this
peculiar book.For in addition to the usual
card meanings and Tarot spreads essential to
any companion Tarot volume, you'll find a
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history of the holiday, vintage party
games for your ghoulish get-togethers, and an
array of the most wonderful vintage Halloween
images ever seen this side of Transylvania.
Halloween is the best holiday of the year and
now we have a Tarot that will make everyone
into mystical Trick Or Treaters, all year
'round!

The Ultimate Guide to Tarot
Who Are You in the Tarot?
Trick Or Tarot Bogie Book
Centered on the Qabbalistic Tree of Life,
this symbolism clearly explores the Minor
Arcana as a representation of the four
components of life: spirit, emotion,
intellect, andbody; while it reveals the
Major Arcana to be the keys to our emotional
response patterns to the symbolic universe in
which we live. Includes seven monthly
meditations, individual readings, and
layouts.

Necronomicon Tarot
Dark Grimoire Tarot
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Zombie Tarot
In 1818, French occultist Jacques Auguste
Simon Collin wrote a legendary tome that
described ancient daemons and organized them
into hellish hierarchies. This book and tarot
card set draws upon that work, identifying
the unique strengths of 69 daemons and
explaining how to summon their energies to
answer our most pressing questions about
life, love, health, money, and more.

Tattoo Tarot Journal
Deliciously dark and grimly enchanting, this
dread tarot will help you connect with your
inner shadow. Strange creatures and powerful
sorcerers dwell in savage landscapes—an
inspiring realm where magick is reality. This
ominous, exquisitely crafted tarot is ideal
for magicians, witches, horror fans, and
anyone drawn to the dark side. Boxed deck
includes 78 full-color cards and instruction
booklet Flip side of box is in Spanish: Tarot
Oscuro de Grimoire Publisher Review: Howard
Phillips Lovecraft (1890–1937) was a mildly
successful writer of short stories known as
"pulp fiction." This was a designation based
on the inexpensive, pocket-sized magazines
where his stories appeared. These small
magazines were published on cheap paper known
as "pulp." Today, only a few magazines that
were originally "pulps" remain, one of them
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beingFATE
survived are now full-size. Lovecraft was
deeply influenced by earlier and contemporary
writers such as Ambrose Bierce and Robert W.
Chambers, who not only told a story, but
projected a mood. He eventually developed a
style that featured a mood of horror lying
just beyond what we normally see and hear,
horror that is liable to break through into
our unknowing world at any moment. He created
an entire other world populated by evil
powerful beings intent on taking over the
Earth. According to the storiesread more.

The Illuminated Tarot
Tarot Deck & Book. Built on the premise that
we have the answers we need within ourselves,
this classical tarot card deck combines Old
World atmosphere with surprisingly modern
faces. Demonstrating the evocative and
universal qualities of human expression, this
is the first set of divination cards to
consist entirely of portraits -- most looking
directly at the viewer to form a connection
between the reader and the card. Each visage
conveys an easy understanding of the cards
unique meaning, allowing the deck to be used
straight from the box without any special
knowledge. Complete with a straightforward
and informational booklet, the rich, dark
colours and sumptuous costumes brings an
antique look to this set based on the popular
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Rider-Waite-Smith
card style.
Magick Tarot
Labyrinth Tarot Deck and Guidebook |
Movie Tarot Deck
Discover the facts, myth, history, and
mystery of the spiritual art of Tarotreading. Whether you want to learn to read
the cards or deepen your Tarot interpretation
skills,The Ultimate Guide to Tarot honors the
deep heritage of Tarot, while guiding you
through practical techniques. Tarot expert
Liz Dean offers an overview to all of the
important elements of each card from symbols,
to links with astrology, kabbala and
numerology. The Ultimate Guide to Tarot also
includes all the classic tarot spreads â€“
Celtic Cross, Horseshoe, Star and
Astrological Year Ahead â€“ plus, a minilayout to try for each of the 22 major cards.
Learn how to combine the three essential
ingredients of a great tarot reading: knowing
the meaning of the cards, how to lay them
out, and trusting the intuitive messages the
images often spark within us during a
reading. This synthesis is the true magic of
tarot. With the authority and confidence this
book offers, The Ultimate Guide to Tarot will
be the must-have companion for beginner
readers and tarot aficionados alike.
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A mandala
of cards : the Buddha tarot
Let the fantastic vision of Guillermo del
Toro guide your tarot practice with this
sumptuously illustrated deck inspired by the
haunting world of the award-winning
filmmaker. From the macabre world of
Guillermo del Toro comes a deliciously
twisted take on a traditional seventy-eightcard tarot deck. Designed and illustrated by
Tomás Hijo, this deck features sumptuous
original artwork inspired by the themes,
imagery, and characters of some of del Toro’s
most popular films, including Pan’s
Labyrinth, Crimson Peak, and The Shape of
Water. Featuring both major and minor arcana,
the set also comes with a helpful guidebook
explaining each card’s meaning, as well as a
simple introduction to creating and reading
spreads. Packaged in a collectible gift box,
this imaginative set is the perfect gift for
del Toro collectors and tarot enthusiasts
alike.

Guillermo Del Toro at Home with
Monsters
An incredibly fun, easy-to-follow workbook
that shows you how to hear what the cards are
trying to tell you-quite simply the world's
best Tarot textbook to learn from with or
without a Tarot teacher.
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Margarete
Petersen Tarot Box
Santa Muerte Tarot Deck
The Terror Tarot
The symbolism of these vividly illustrated
cards corresponds with astrology, the
elements, and the Golden Dawn, while the
78-card decks structure honors the boundaries
of traditional tarot. The book features
detailed descriptions of the cards and the
meaning for both upright and reversed
positions.

Tarot for Self-Care
The Everyday Tarot Kit offers a fresh
approach to Tarot, with a modern, beautifully
illustrated deck, a helpful guide to the
cards, and a beautiful keepsake box. Everyday
Tarot brings a new perspective to the cards,
giving modern soul-seekers the tools they
need to access their inner wisdom and create
an inspired life. This charming package,
featuring stunning cards and a magnetic
closure, will appeal to Tarot veterans and
novices alike! This kit includes: A 78-card
Tarot deck, with fully-illustrated, 2.5 X
3.5-inch cards. An 88-page mini book, with
card meanings and sample spreads. A magneticPage 13/20
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The Golden Tarot
You've never seen tarot cards quite like
these. Imagine the celebrated “Rider Deck”
infused with the horrors of Night of the
Living Dead, and the result is The Zombie
Tarot—a crazy, campy interpretation of a
classic divination system. In this zombified
parallel universe, wands become limbs,
pentacles are biohazard symbols, and the
Major Arcana is full of shambling corpses.
Along with the 78-card deck, readers will
receive instructions in a 96-page full-color
book; its contents explain how to survive the
zombie apocalypse and forecast your future
using one of three different card layouts.
The secrets of The Zombie Tarot await you!

Movie Tarot
The Daemon Tarot
How can we possibly embrace our truest self
if we never step into the dark? Author and
occultist Travis McHenry reveals the secret
daemons of the 17th-century and conjures
their powers into this unique set of
78-divination cards. Drawing on daemons,
symbols, and sigils from ancient magickal
grimoires including Archidoxis Magica and the
Page 14/20

Free Copy PDF Tarot Del Toro A Tarot Deck And
Guidebook Inspired By The World Of Guillermo
Del
Key Toro
of Solomon, Occult Tarot presents a fully
realized divination tool to finally embrace
and behold the mysteries of the night. The
first tarot deck to faithfully adhere to the
Solomonic principles of demon conjuration,
Occult Tarot allows practitioners to discover
the power of ancient demons and learn to tame
the beasts that wander between the physical
and spiritual worlds.

Occult Tarot
Angel Tarot
After Tarot Kit
The tarot cards associated with your birth
date and name form a pattern of personal
destiny. They describe the theme of your
life--the challenges and the gifts. In Who
Are You in the Tarot?, popular tarot
practitioner and astrologer Mary Greer
connects astrology and numerology to the
tarot to create an in-depth personality
profile that anyone can use for selfrealization and personal harmony. Greer takes
the reader on a very personal exploration of
how the tarot can be used as a tool for
learning more about themselves and others.
The book includes: * Detailed instructions,
charts, and exercises on how to determine
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soul and personality cards * How to
determine your year card and name card * The
opportunities and challenges you will face *
Extensive graphs, charts, and appendices *
Journaling and exploratory exercises Who Are
You in the Tarot? is a valuable tool for
anyone wishing to develop a deeper
understanding of the tarot and how it can be
used to interpret one’s strengths,
challenges, and innermost desires.

The Nightmare Before Christmas Tarot
Deck and Guidebook
Join the hunt for answers with this
collectible Supernatural tarot deck and
guidebook, featuring Sam and Dean Winchester,
their friends, their enemies, and all the
angels, demons, ghosts, and monsters of the
hit TV series. The long-running television
series Supernatural is now an illustrated
tarot deck! Featuring original artwork
inspired by classic tarot iconography, the
78-card deck includes all your favorite
characters from Sam and Dean to Bobby Singer
to Castiel to Crowley. The deck also comes
with a helpful guidebook explaining the
meaning of each card as well as a few simple
spreads for easy readings. It’s the perfect
gift for Supernatural fans and tarot
enthusiasts alike!

The Salvador Dalí Tarot
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Supernatural Tarot Deck and Guidebook
The Angel Tarot is nothing like a traditional
deck of angel cards. The 72 angels of the
Kabbalah (or Shem HaMephorash) are extremely
powerful heavenly beings that provide
assistance to mortals while also ruling over
their hellish counterparts, the 72 demons of
the Goetia. When summoning an angel, their
sigil (a kind of esoteric calling card) is
supposed to be drawn on a piece of pure
virgin parchment in red ink. To echo this
color palette, the cards are made to look
like fresh, pure parchment. The borders of
each card are deep crimson, which creates a
striking contrast. The magical symbols are
real. The artwork is hauntingly divine. These
aren't your Aunt Doreen's angel cards . . .

WOMEN OF SCIENCE TAROT.
Let Jareth, Sara, Hoggle, and other beloved
characters from Jim Henson's Labyrinth guide
your tarot practice with the official
Labyrinth Tarot Deck. Characters from Jim
Henson’s beloved classic Labyrinth try their
hand at tarot in this whimsical take on a
traditional 78-card tarot deck, which
reimagines Jareth, Sara, Hoggle, and other
denizens of Goblin City in original
illustrations based on classic tarot
iconography. Featuring both the Major and
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Minor
Arcana, the set also comes with a
helpful guidebook with explanations of each
card’s meaning, as well as simple spreads for
easy readings. Packaged in a sturdy,
decorative gift box, this stunning deck of
tarot cards is the perfect gift for Labyrinth
fans and tarot enthusiasts everywhere.

Deviant Moon Tarot Book
This is the ultimate coloring book for spooky
witches and tarot card lovers. Each Major
Arcana tarot card is ghoulishly reimagined in
a medieval art style featuring zombies,
vampires, ghosts, and more! Be sure to pick
this up, Halloween enthusiasts! - Includes
all 22 Major Arcana tarot cards with a spooky
twist - Appearances by iconic Halloween and
horror characters such as Dr. Jekyll & Mr.
Hyde, Dracula, The Headless Horseman, Dr.
Frankenstein, and more - Perfect for the
Halloween lover, gothic witch, or tarot card
reader - Makes a spooktacular gift for
pagans, goths, and witches - Each coloring
page is printed on a separate page to avoid
bleed through
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